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Mr Gandy, Miss Lomax, Miss Morris & Miss Blear.                                                                                       January 2025 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely break and are excited to begin your new learning 
in 2025! 
 
This half term we are looking forward to learning about our local area in our Geography lessons and exploring different 
living things in our science lessons. On Mondays we are continuing with our Music lessons with Mr Charles. This half 
term, our P.E lesson continues to be on a Wednesday. PE kit should now be sent into school in a bag to be kept in 
school for the half term. Children are to come to school in their uniform and will be getting changed into their P.E kits 
at the start of their P.E lesson. A P.E kit must include: a white polo shirt, black shorts/jogging bottoms, navy blue or 
black jacket and black pumps/trainers. In Computing, we will create our own artwork, with drawing software, based on 
some famous artists from around the world. In Year 2, your child will need to bring the following into school: their 
reading book and signed reading record every day, a water bottle and a healthy snack, if required. 
 
Please do not hesitate to speak to Mr Gandy or Miss Lomax with any questions regarding your child’s learning or     
well-being.  

 

 

Maths: 

In Maths, we will be working towards our targets 

on number, shape, money, multiplication and 

division, length and height. We will also continue 

to practice our 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 

Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rock Stars: 
Remember to keep practising your spellings on Spell shed- these are 

set each week to reflect the spellings the children are tested on in 
class. TT Rockstars is a fun way to learn your times tables, again these 

are set to the tables we are learning in Y2. All login details can be 
found in your child’s reading record book. 

English: 
Our English will be based on The Three 
Little Pigs, Wolves and The Good Little 
Wolf by Nadia Shireen. Here are some 

links to the stories. 
https://youtu.be/ilc8XTdqKPk  

https://youtu.be/Mkr0sap5sX0  

  
  

Science: 
In Science we will learn about different animals 

and the different habitats they live in.  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zx882hv 

Geography 
 This term our Geography question is Where would you rather live, 

Salford or Kenya? In our Geography work, we will be finding out about 

our local area and how this has changed over time. After half term we 

will begin to learn about Kenya and geographically compare it to Salford. 

We will look at climate, animals, people and school. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0114nj6  

 

The week in Year 2 : 

 

Wednesday – PE  

 

Wednesday - Homework is due in                     

 

Friday – Spelling test 

 

Friday – Homework goes home 
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